
SAVE THE DATE!SAVE THE DATE!

Mark your calendars for the 3rd annual Ember Stomp Festival on September 7, 2024.
Join us at the Marin County Fairgrounds for an immersive experience into world of
wildfire preparation. All your favorites will be back, including goats, face painting,
bilingual storytelling, Marin Fire Departments, vendors, local food trucks, and music! 

The focus of this year is experiential learning that makes the ideas of home
hardening, fire smart landscaping, and preparing for evacuation come alive. 
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This community driven festival is organized by
Fire Safe Marin with the support and

participation of Marin Wildfire, major donors,
and community partners! 

Ember Stomp: Marin’s Wildfire
Prevention Festival 

SEPTEMPER 7th 

A live burn from IBHS (Insurance
Institute for Business and Home
Safety) will invite you to see the
obvious differences that building
materials and a cleared Zone 0 (first 5
ft from your home) make to protect
your home from wildfire. This is
science-backed research that will
convince any non-believer in the
effectiveness of home hardening.
Take a sneak peak from one of their
live burns and come experience it for
yourself! 

The children and family area will be a
hub for fun! Just like preparing for
earthquakes is taught in school, our
hope is that the next generation can
learn all of the ways to adapt to
wildfire. Games, art and crafts, and
tactile activities will leave the whole
family feeling ready to apply the
lessons they learned to prepare for
wildfire. 

Bigger Burn Demo More Games and Family
Entertainment 

Go to our website for updates and announcements! 

https://youtu.be/g85u1okrZG8?si=78uX2H1CBmFailWV
http://www.firesafemarin.org/

